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May 1, 2019

Dr. Caesar DePaco

Hon Consul of Portugal in Florida
145 City Place #105

Palm Coast, FL. 32164

Dr. Caesar DePaco,

It is with great appreciation that I write this letter for the anticipated additional donation of
$1,000 to cover the cost of the kennel for our K-9 program. This will greatly enhance the
canine’s living quarters throughout all the seasons we experience here in Estes Park. The Estes
Park Police Department is an accredited agency with CACP (Colorado Association of Chief’s of
Police) and in full compliance with Municipal, State and Federal Regulations.

This is an exciting time in our department with the launch of the new K-9 program and we are
fortunate to have your support and your generosity will greatly enhance the safety of our
community for the residents and visitors of Estes Park.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call me at 970-577-3825

Respectfully,

Yo 144

Wes Kufeld

Chief of Police

Estes Park Police Department
Estes Park, Colorado
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